
LACE: We Want Your Feedback!

Have you heard? The Lean Agile Center of Excellence (LACE) just dropped a new survey for you to voice your opinions on LACE trainings, pain points, 
and challenges. Your feedback is important to us! 

We invite you to provide honest and anonymous feedback to help us improve our support for you, your program, and other members and programs within 
the CCSQ Community. 

The survey will be open until Aug 5th. 

We look forward to your feedback and improving how we can support you.

LACE Community Feedback Survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0I9lsYan-kq_nul-3blymCPomZlnmM9JnbWFg867B_RUNE5aMTNNOURKMFM4V05ISjNFM0VJOUxEMS4u
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